

March 17, 2023

Lowndes County Board of Commissioners Ms. Paige Dukes, County Manager 327 N Ashley Street Valdosta, GA 31601

Dear Ms. Dukes:

Please accept this letter from WM as our intent to renew the Lowndes County Franchise Agreement for the period of April 1, 2023, through March 31, 2024.

Additionally, based on our conversations throughout the years I would like the BOC to consider tweaking the hours of operation at both of the collections center and raise the monthly ceiling on the base rate. Please see the attached letter from me to Ms. Dukes on February 27, 2023.

Sincerely,

Steve Edwards

Steve Edwards Public Sector Services Sedward1@wm.com